
Ladies National Golf 
Championships 

 

 

This event is open to all ladies that are serving or retired 

 police officers, PCSO’s, or Police staff who hold a current 

active  handicap. 
 

To find out more information about the championship or to 

enter please contact the PSUK Golf sections Secretary: 

Cathy Dawson  - Cdawson82@aol.com  
 

The championship has been running for 12 years and is a 

great way to meet  new friends who share a passion for golf 

and most of all Fun!! 

If you are a member of your force sports and social club 

funding maybe available, contact your sports secretary for 

more advice. 

The 2016 Championships is to be held at 

The McDonald Cardrona Golf Club 

Peebles, Edinburgh 

15th—17th May 2016 


